Short comment

As a 40 year resident of the semi rural community of Forestdale QId it is alarming governments do not allocate more
resources and time to look at more suitable alternatives than the present path of the Inland Rail.

Why disturb existing habitats enjoyed by animals and people when alternatives are available.

Namely a rerouting from Toowoomba to Gladstone thru rural unpopulated areas is more more suitable to many.

| fully appreciate the need to reduce road traffic however despise the narrow minded approach to this problem.
Thanking you Kevin



